
M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
TO:  City Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Matt Kowalski AICP, City Planner  
 
SUBJECT: 214 East Madison – SEU18-031   
 
DATE:  August 1, 2018 
 
 
Planning staff is requesting postponement of the Temporary Telecommunications 
Facility – Cell On Wheels (COW) Non-colocation Monopole Approval at 214 East 
Madison at the request of the petitioner. The petitioner would like to pursue only the 
COW location at 127 Adams at this time. The petitioner will evaluate pursuit of this 
petition based on the outcome of the Adams application. 
 
 
 
 
   


